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THE SENATE 

 
STANDING COMMITTEE ON COMMUNITY AFFAIRS 

References Committee 
 
 

REPORT ON REFERENCES NOT DISPOSED OF AT THE END OF THE  
44th PARLIAMENT  

 
The Senate Community Affairs References Committee met on 1 September 2016 and 
resolved to recommend to the Senate: 

That the following inquiries of the 44th Parliament be re-adopted: 

• Inquiry into Indefinite detention of people with cognitive and psychiatric impairment 
in Australia, with a reporting date of Tuesday 29 November 2016; 

• Inquiry into the Growing evidence of an emerging tick-borne disease that causes a 
Lyme like illness for many Australian patients, with a reporting date of  Wednesday 
30 November 2016; 

• Inquiry into the Future of Australia's aged care sector workforce, with a reporting date 
of  Friday 28 April  2017; 

The committee also resolved to recommend to the Senate that the committee have the power 
to consider and use the records of the Senate Community Affairs References Committee 
appointed in the previous parliament.  

The committee resolved to defer to a future private meeting consideration of whether to seek 
re-adoption of the inquiry into the medical complaints process in Australia. 
 

 

Senator Rachel Siewert 
Chair 

 

9 September 2016 
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The Senate Community Affairs References Committee met on 14 September 2016 and 
resolved to recommend to the Senate: 

That the following inquiry of the 44th Parliament be re-adopted: 

• Inquiry into the Medical complaints process in Australia, with a reporting date of 
Wednesday 16 November 2016. 

The committee also resolved to recommend to the Senate that the committee have the power 
to consider and use the records of the Senate Community Affairs References Committee 
appointed in the previous parliament.  

 

 

 

Senator Rachel Siewert 
Chair 

 

14 September 2016 
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